
Work with us to create CycLink!

What would I be asked to do?

We want to work with you:

About the study:

• Children and young people with disability (aged 8-30 years)
• Parents and caregivers
• People who support cycling in the community (e.g. allied health practitioners, teachers, coaches)

We’re interested in supporting beginner riders with disability to cycle in their local community. 
We need your help to design the key parts of a new cycling program called ‘CycLink’. 

We plan to make CycLink by working together through ‘co-design’. This involves sharing cycling 
experiences and meeting together in online workshops. We’d also like to hear about your perspectives 
of being involved in the co-design process.  

All participants will be asked to complete a short survey about you. 

You can choose to get involved with one or more parts of the study:

Take photos and share your 
cycling story by video chat

And / 
Or 

And / 
Or 

Share your 
cycling story

Join our  
online meetings

Tell us about your 
experience

Join other participants in our 
online workshops

Provide feedback through a 
survey and/or take part in an 

interview

You can click on this link https://redcap.link/cyclink-codesign or follow the QR 
code to express your interest in the project.  

A member of our research team will then contact you by phone or email to 
provide further information about the project and consent forms. 

For further information, Contact: John Carey 
(jjcarey@student.unimelb.edu.au) or Rachel Toovey (r.toovey@unimelb.edu.au) 

How can I find out more?

This project has received ethics approval from the University of Melbourne (Ref No. 22588 V001 01/03/2022).This project has received ethics approval from the University of Melbourne (Ref No. 22588 V001 01/03/2022).

Interested in making a 
new cycling program that 
supports young people with 
disability?

https://redcap.link/cyclink-codesign



